
From: Dag Forssell <mc@forssell.com> 
To: [Name] [Email] 
Subject: Water wise ad-hoc group 
Date: Sun, 01 May 2022 11:09:29 -0700 
 
Dear [Name], 
 
Drought is very much in the news. Here to stay!   
 
Ann and I discussed water conservation and landscaping a few days ago -- short term as 
well as long term. 
 
So, as Ann asks in her note below:  
 
       Are there residents here who would like to begin a discussion on  
       the future of water conservation and landscaping at Menlo Commons?  
 
Please respond with a statement of your desire to contribute to a constructive discussion, 
along with your availability for times to get together. 
 
I will compile responses from residents who want to participate, share with Ann, and call 
a town-hall meeting so we can start a dialogue.  
 
Best, Dag 
 
At 06:34 PM 4/28/2022, Ann Mueller wrote: 
Would you make your letter on water conservation and landscaping as simple as 
possible?  The board has not asked you to take charge.  There is no committee, project or 
funding.  More along the lines of  "are there residents here who would like to begin a 
discussion on the future of water conservation and landscaping at Menlo 
Commons?"  Simple, to the point, no firestorm. 
 
Thank you.  /Ann 


